
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3 Narrawallee Development
Date: Thursday, 4 April 2019 8:02:18 AM

Good morning, I totally object to the developer taking any further land that he has already
 been granted. This remaining land that is part of the Garrads Reserve and should be left as
 is to form part of the buffer zone between the existing development and the reserve. The
 reserve provides much needed amenity for local people with beautiful trees towering on
 these blocks. We are losing our habitat with developments that are unsustainable and any
 further removal of vegetation will be devastating for flora and fauna. Not to mention that
 the houses on these potential blocks will be seen from the highway ar Milton. Not on!
 Regards, Suellen Harris 




